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The University of Oklahoma Outreach Norman, Oklahoma 73019-2034

STATEMENT CONCERNING BROADCAST OF
PRE-FILING AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal
Communications Commission, the University of Oklahoma, licensee of Radio Stations
KGOU, Norman; KROU, Spencer; KOUA, Ada; and KWOU, Woodward, Oklahoma, has
broadcast pre-filing and post-filing announcements concerning the filing of the station’s
license renewal application on the dates and at the times indicated below.

Pre-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:
Date Time of Broadcast

December 1, 2012: 8:33am

December 16, 2012:  4:29pm

January 1, 2013: 8:49am

January 16, 2013: 4:29pm

Post-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:
Date Time of Broadcast

February 1, 2013 8:33am
February 16, 2013: 9:19am
March 1, 2013 5:59pm
March 16, 2013 2:58pm
April 1,2013 8:33am
April 16, 2013 10:58pm

The texts of the pre-filing and post-filing announcements are attached.

Date: April 22, 2013

[
By: Karen Holp (/ M

Title: General Manager



On the following dates, these radio stations were granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission:

KGOU and KROU on May 27, 2005
KWOU on January 25, 2011
KOUA on February 11, 2011

These licenses were granted by the FCC to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June
1,2013.

" These licenses will expire on June 1, 2013. We must file applications for license renewal with
the FCC by February 1, 2013. When filed, copies of these applications will be available for
public inspected during our regular business hours. These applications contain information
concerning these stations’ performance during the last eight years or since the license was
granted.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applications and to
whether these stations have operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions
with the FCC by May 1, 2013.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast renewal process is available at KGOU'’s
main office, Room 300 of Copeland Hall, 860 Van Vleet Oval on the University of Oklahoma
campus in Norman, Oklahoma, or may be obtained from the Federal Communications
Commission, in Washington, D.C., zip code 20554.



Post filing announcement

On the following dates, these radio stations were granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission:

KGOU and KROU on May 27, 2005
KWOU on January 25, 2011
KOUA on February 11, 2011

These licenses were granted by the FCC to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June
1, 2013.

These licenses will expire on June 1, 2013. We have filed applications for license renewal with
the FCC.

Copies of these applications are available for public inspected during our regular business
hours. These applications contain information concerning these stations’ performance during the
last eight years or since the license was granted.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applications and to
whether these stations have operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions
with the FCC by May 1, 2013.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast renewal process is available at KGOU’s
main office, Room 300 of Copeland Hall, 860 Van Vleet Oval on the University of Oklahoma
campus in Norman, Oklahoma, or may be obtained from the Federal Communications
Commission, in Washington, D.C., zip code 20554.



